
             MATTSE 
       (MIATAS AT THE TOTAL SOLAR ECLIPSE) 

                    

 

August 20th thru August 26th 2017 
 
THIS IS A ONCE IN A LIFETIME EVENT AND MANY FROM THE MIATA CLUB WILL BE 
ENJOYING IT. ONE OF THE BEST VEIWING SPOTS FOR THE ECLIPSE WILL BE CASPER 
WYOMING ON AUGUST 21ST 2017 AND WE WILL BE THERE. ALONG WITH THE 
ECLIPSE WE ARE SPENDING THE WEEK ENJOYING WINDY ROADS AND SITES SUCH 
AS: 
 

 MOUNT RUSHMORE 

 PETER NORBECK SCENIC BYWAY 

 BADLANDS 

 PINICALES  

 THE BLACK HILLS 

 LITTLE BIGHORN BATTLE FIELD 
 
If you have not reserved your rooms and plan on attending, please contact Lou for 
information on the route and accommodations. Rooms are going fast. 
 
Lou and Carol Lynn Vredeveld 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=clip+art+solar+eclipse&view=detailv2&&id=53B0BBD51676D99F4C250EFB46F2959C3BBC7EFE&selectedIndex=36&ccid=K3dw2zY2&simid=608045049578850768&thid=OIP.M2b7770db363616354c5df5936ac251e8o0


Additional information 
Solar Eclipse Viewing Option  

Submitted by Susan Vaughn 

August 2017 

The UMC under the direction of Lou Vredeveld is planning a trip to view the solar eclipse in August 

(MATSE, August 20-26, 2017).  Not all members of the club will be able to enjoy the trip he has planned 

so well.  Mark and Susan Vaughn, Steve and Kathy Nielsen are some.  So, the next best thing is to plan a 

short trip to Idaho and enjoy viewing the eclipse in Rexburg.  We will have the opportunity to see the 

eclipse in totality.  

We are driving up on the 19th and will have a couple of days in Pocatello and drive up to Rexburg the 

morning of the eclipse.  We are planning to join the party in the Local Wal Mart parking lot.  We will 

have access to food, drinks and bathroom facilities.  

Everyone is welcome to join our little group.  We have had reservations for a long time and the rooms 

are getting tight.  You would need to talk with the hotels directly.  Recently I saw rooms are available but 

are getting pricy.  If you are planning to go book your room now!  The drive could even be made the 

morning of the eclipse if you did not want to stay the night. 

This is another opportunity to get your Miata out on the road for those who will not be traveling with 

the main group that Lou is taking.    Keep ZOOMING…… 

New for the event 

MATTSE Event Shirts:  
  
I will be making up some MATTSE Event shirts for this trip.  Most likely a breathable 
Polo with the event logo on the front left chest.  They will probably be 100% polyester 
shirts for the hot drive and will be cool for wearing.  We will also have a T-Shirt, most 
likely black with the logo above on the front side and a Map of our itinerary on the 
back.  All the shirts will be priced per our regular pricing;  Polos at $35.00 each and T-
Shirts at $15-18.00 each.  Please order through Mike Bailey as soon as possible as we 
need to get these printed up in June before we head out for the Viking River 
Cruise.  Any other shirts such as long sleeve T's or Sweatshirts are also available.  Call 
or Email Mike at mike@mikebaileyprinting.com   You can also call me with any 
questions at 801-597-1456.  This will be an exciting trip and lots of fun. Order your 
commemorative shirts now! See images below of what will be on the shirt. 
 
Mike Bailey Printing 
www.mikebaileyprinting.com 
801-597-1456  

mailto:mike@mikebaileyprinting.com
tel:(801)%20597-1456
http://www.mikebaileyprinting.com/
tel:(801)%20597-1456




 
 
 

 


